
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/10/2024 7:51:42 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

13/10/2024

MR Jonathan Key
43 Woodland ST
Balgowlah heights NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/1171 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I endorse the DA Submission for the 3 courts at North Manly.

Having said that
Having played at the courts for 20 years I believe we need a 5 court Centre as it will support
raising the level of standard. It will also create a better environment community

Thanks very much. I look forward to playing in the new centre. It’s been a very long time
coming.

Best wishes

Jonathan




